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The Chair and the Inquiry team have continued to hold private meetings with stakeholders this 

month. The Inquiry has also continued to receive documentation and other evidence from a range of 

stakeholders. 

Anyone wishing to provide information can continue to send it to the Inquiry’s main email address: 

streettreesinquiry@weightmans.com.  

The Inquiry held further public hearings this month and is not currently scheduling further hearings. 

All hearings held to date can be watched via the recordings on our website.  

This month the Inquiry also issued an announcement regarding the process around notification of 

individuals and organisations who are referred to in the conclusions of its report and how they will 

be provided with an opportunity to respond to any significant criticism proposed for inclusion.  This 

is in line with the Inquiry’s term of reference. 

All updates, announcements and recordings can be found on our website: Independent Inquiry into 

the Street Trees Dispute | Sheffield City Council 
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